
 

 

 

 

BRYAN COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR BEN TAYLOR 

APPOINTED TO GOVERNOR’S ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

BRYAN COUNTY, GA – April 10, 2020 – On April 7, 2020, Georgia Gov. Brian Kemp created 

two committees to provide him with recommended actions to address issues and concerns 

stemming from the COVID-19 pandemic as they relate to city and county governments. One 

committee consists of 22 elected and appointed city leaders and the other consists of 18 elected 

and appointed county officials from around the state.   

Georgia is comprised of 159 counties. Bryan County Administrator Ben Taylor recently was 

notified that he had been chosen as one of only three county administrators appointed to the 

panel comprised of county officials.  

The group had already held its first virtual meeting with ACCG President Billy Pittard, who chairs 

the committee. Weekly meetings will be held, with key recommendations being conveyed each 

week to Gov. Kemp.   

Taylor has been Bryan County’s administrator for nearly six years, having been hired in July 

2014.  

"I'm honored by the governor's appointment and will work hard alongside the other committee 

members to provide solid information and suggestions," Taylor said. "I'm proud of how the 

employees of Bryan County have responded to this public health crisis in order to protect our 

residents and support the community."  

Governor Kemp has announced the extension of the shelter in place order, which will now 

remain in effect through April 30. Bryan County operations are continuing in “appointment only” 

mode for office staff, but all employees are working, either in the office or at home, to process 

online interactions and take phone calls or other tasks necessary to keep the county running. 



Some staffers have taken on roles beyond their normal duties, such as the procurement of 

personnel protective equipment.     

The county will continue to provide updates and additional details as they become available. For 

regular updates and more information about Bryan County, please visit www.bryancountyga.org 

or follow the county on their social media accounts, including Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. 

– ENDS – 

For media inquiries, please contact Hollie Barnidge at hollie@lesleyfrancispr.com or  

912-272-8651 or Lesley Francis at lesley@lesleyfrancispr.com or 912-429-3950. 
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